From: Charlie Guthrie

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 3:48 PM

To: MTC-ABAG Info

Subject: ABAG General Assembly Jun 25, 2020 1:45pm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

External Email

Dear Association of Bay Area Governments,

We call on the Association of Bay Area Governments to do their duty and — at the very least — plan to make the Bay Area more affordable and reduce overcrowding by planning for sufficient housing production. Please appeal to HCD for a more realistic target to meet our region's needs.

Best,

Charlie Guthrie